
ITEM 2 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 33 

COUNCIL MEETING May 5/75 

Re: Trailway - Burnaby Lake 

Two inquiries regarding the trailway at Burnaby Lake were made 
at the March 24, 1975 meeting of Council. Following are replies 
on this matter: 

1 .. DEPOSIT OF CUTTINGS ACROSS THE TRAIL BY THE 
BURLINGTON NORTHERN RAII.WAY 

The Railway does not have the right to drop cuttings 
on Municipal property and, as in this case, on trail­
ways. The encroachment was coumitted inadvertently. 
The Outdoor Education Association has cleared up the 
debris and the Railway has _been notified. 

2. WILL THE TRAIL BE CONTINUED TO SPERLING AVENUE? 

It is planned for the trail on the north side of 
Burnaby Lake to be extended to Sperling Avenue for 
pedestrian access only. 

This is for the information of Council. 
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